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Water Leak Discovered in Stoddard County District
No. 4

Water Leak Discovered in Stoddard County District No. 4

Stoddard County, Missouri - If you live in Water District No. 4 you may be experiencing
low water supply to your home.

A water leak started causing issues since 3:30 a.m. Thursday, November 7, 2019.

According to local officials the water tower's supply is also decreasing.
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